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Once again, we on the Leadership team ask that you “EMPOWER YOUR MEMBERS!” 

This chairman has encouraged units to engage and recognize your mentors.  Most units  

and districts have a wealth of knowledge in their membership.  Seek out that knowledge.  

 They will be happy to be asked about the workings of the Auxiliary.  They also know a lot  

about the history of our organization.  Then let me know about the mentoring in your unit. 

 

Another step that members can utilize is to take the Basic Course on the National website.   

This can be shared with your entire membership.  There are several courses available which I will  

share with you as soon as I know current courses.  Another step is to attend or plan a Mission  

Training.    If you have been following the bulletins you will see that several have been scheduled. 

September 30th – Unit #24  October 7th – Unit 41        October 28th – Unit #2 

December 2nd – Unit #115 (held in conjunction with Unit #29) 

Remember to contact me if you wish to schedule Arizona Mission Training.  That is the initial step 

and I will let you know the process, or read your bulletins. 

Karen Smith   ksmith111@cox.net   520-249-1119 

“GREAT LEADERS ARE NOT THE BEST AT EVERYTHING, 

THEY FIND PEOPLE WHO ARE THE BEST AT DIFFERENT 

THINGS AND GET THEM ON THE SAME TEAM” 

- National Leadership Team 
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